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Greetings! Although we are one sixth of the way through the calendar year, a belated Happy 
New Year! And for subscribers who have just celebrated Chinese New Year, we wish you 

Gong Xi Fa Cai / Gong Hey Fat Choy   

News from the Board     

President Jeroen Vervliet and Board Liaison Member David Gee recently visited Board 
Member Ivo Vogel and the Local Organising Committee in Berlin to view the preparations 
for the meeting in September. The exciting news is that the website is now online for the 
34th annual meeting in Berlin, from September 20 to 24, 2015. The provisional Program is 
available, and demonstrates the range of topics and the depth of coverage to be offered. 
Registration begins on April 1.  

Scholarships and  bursaries to attend the Annual Meeting are offered by IALL – find 
preliminary information on the website and see if you might be eligible. 

Are you aware of the International Calendar of Events maintained on the IALL website? It’s a 
great one-stop shop to see what conferences and meetings are coming up. 

The small Working Group to review the IALL Constitution continues to discuss several 
aspects of the planned changes, and will report in May/June. The current Constitution can 
be read here. 

Thank you for all who have made their membership renewals for 2015. Our Membership 
Year began on January 1, 2015. The great news is that the rates have remained constant, 
and you can find the membership/renewal form online.   (We welcome new members, and 
if you are reading this newsletter via INT-LAW or the AALL Foreign & International SIS, and 
are not yet an IALL member, why not consider joining?) 

If you have a suggestion for IALL, there are several Committees whose tasks include 
managing a range of Association related issues. The list of these Committees, and the 
members, is on the website, and your input would be welcome. 

And finally, please remind your colleagues that they can sign up to the IALL Listserv to 
receive future Newsletters. 

The International Journal of Legal Information 

Latest issue: Vol. 42, Number 1. 

This issue includes excellent coverage of the conference in Barcelona. 

http://iall.org/iall2015/
http://iall.org/iall2015/programme.php
http://iall.org/scholarship-information/
http://iall.org/intl-calendar-2/action~agenda/page_offset~-1/time_limit~1437177599/request_format~html/
http://iall.org/about-iall-2/constitution-2/
http://iall.org/join-iall/
http://iall.org/iall-archives/committees/
http://iall.org/about-iall-2/iall-listserv/


More information on accessing or publishing in IJLI can be found here.  

Latest posts from the Blog 

Opening up a country (February 11, 2015) 

Grants for professional development (November 24, 2014) 

Introducing the IALL Public International Law research guidelines (November 18, 2014) 

General Overview of Turkish Maritime Law (November 4, 2014) 

Session recaps from IALL 2014 in Buenos Aires (October 14, 2014) 

¡Muchas gracias Buenos Aires! (October 6, 2014) 

 

The IALL blog welcomes contributions from members or other colleagues. If you would 

like to submit a piece, please contact Bård Tuseth. 

 

 

IALL on Facebook  

 

Kind regards to all from IALL until the next newsletter in May.  
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